
              
     THE PRESIDENT 

            OF THE 

   GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

9 July 2020 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I refer to my letter dated 8 April 2020, appointing H.E. Mr. Jürg Lauber, 

Permanent Representative of Switzerland to the United Nations and H.E. Mr. Omar 

Hilale, Permanent Representative of Morocco to the United Nations, as co-facilitators  

for the review of the UN human rights treaty body system. 

 

In view of the changes in the Swiss Mission to the United Nations, it is my 

pleasure to inform that H.E. Mrs. Pascale Baeriswyl, Permanent Representative of 

Switzerland to the United Nations will replace H.E. Mr. Jürg Lauber, as the co-facilitator 

for the review of the UN human rights treaty body system. 

 

I would like to use this opportunity to thank Member States for actively engaging 

in the review process and also thank the co-facilitators for their work and effort in 

advancing the process. 

 

I avail of this opportunity to express my solidarity with Member States who are 

fighting COVID-19 and extend my sincere condolences for their loss. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, accept, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 
Tijjani Muhammad-Bande  

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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